
Reading News
Friday 1st October 2021

October 2nd - Craft Club
at Morpeth Library
October 9th - Craft Club 
 at Morpeth Library
October 6th - Storytime
at Morpeth Library
October 23rd & 24th -
Illustration Workshop at
Seven Stories
18th November - Local
author visiting Year 5 & 6

Local libraries are back up
and running and are a
brilliant resource for
families. They often run
events for children to get
involved in as well as
weekly storytime sessions
for younger children. Find
out what's on HERE and
apply for a free library card
HERE.

Upcoming
Events

Public Libraries

Reading for Pleasure
This year we are really focusing on reading
across the whole school. We are developing
our reading areas in classrooms, stocking up
our  bookshelves and trialing new ways of
encouraging reading for pleasure across all
age groups. Thank you so much to all those
who have sent in kind donations to help us
out. You can find the lists of books that we
need on our school website HERE.

In Year 6 we have been getting to grips with
recording independent reads using an online
reading record which is so far proving very
popular. 

There has also been a wonderful response
to new online reading books using BUG
CLUB in Year 5 and 6 so keep your eyes
peeled for this rolling out across all year
groups. 

Watch out every Friday for reviews,
recommended reads, author info and
updated events to help get your children
more involved in reading. 

https://www.sevenstories.org.uk/whats-on
https://northumberland.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/whatson
https://northumberland.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRN/WPAC/JOIN
http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website/phonics_and_reading_scheme/116866

